
2023 SEED FUNDRAISER 

January 15 to February 4, 2023 

Christina Lake Elementary School provides outstanding educational and extracurricular  
resources to our students. We rely on fundraisers and the support of generous donations 
throughout the school year.  

To start the new year we are happy to partner with West Coast Seeds for our latest 
fundraiser.   WCS provides quality seeds at competitive prices and, best of all, 40% of the 
proceeds come back to our CLES PAC. 

This year they have increased their selection of seeds.  Check them out and place your order 
at fundraisingwestcoastseeds.com .   Please ensure you order from this site only so our 
school will receive the credit. 

1. Go to fundraisingwestcoastseeds.com

2. Find the products you want and add to your cart.

3. When you are ready to check out click on your cart.

4. Use the dropdown menu to find our school: Christina Lake Elementary

5. Please order by Feb 4th.  If you are unable to order online please contact Shawn 
Paolone at sdp11@me.com for help. 

 Your support is greatly appreciated! 
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